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MINUTES OF QUALITY TRANSPORT PARTNERSHIP AGM 
Held on 19th January 2006 

At Quay Arts Centre, Newport 
  
PRESENT:      Steve Porter – Chair 
                        David Bottom – Isle of Wight Chamber of Commerce 

Ashley Curzon – Isle of Wight Council 
                        Tony Kelly – Isle of Wight Older Voices 

Laurence Keynes – Isle of Wight Council 
                        Rachel Mills – Isle of Wight Council 
                        Andy Morris – Isle of Wight Council 
                        Clive Page – Isle of Wight Older Voices 

Jack Richards – Community Rail Partnership 
Malcolm Ross - Cycle Wight 
Don Vincent – IW Bus Users Group 
Hugh Walding – Isle of Wight Friends of the Earth 
Ron Wallis – IW Motorcycle Rider Training 

                        Ian Ward CC – Isle of Wight Council 
Chris Wells – Isle of Wight Council 
Charlotte Westwood – Isle of Wight Council 
Brenda Wilkins – Isle of Wight Group of Advanced Motorists 
Dave Woracker – Transport 2000 

  

1.     APOLOGIES 

Sue Marshall – Isle of Wight Council 
Stephen Matthews – Isle of Wight Council 
Janice Rounsevell – IW Taxi Proprietors Association 
Ian Schaff – Isle of Wight Council 
Steve Wade - Island line 
  

2.     MINUTES OF PREVIOUS AGM – 27
th

 November 2003 

  
The minutes of the last AGM (27th November 2003) were agreed. 

  
3.     ELECTION OF CHAIR 

  
Steve Porter was nominated to remain as the Chairman, the nomination was 
seconded and the vote was unanimous. 

  
4.     ELECTION OF DEPUTY CHAIR 

  
Hugh Walding was re-elected as Deputy Chair. 
  

5.     ELECTION OF EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 

  
The existing Executive Committee were re-elected ie: 

  
a)     A partner to represent the transport providers – Southern Vectis. 
  
b)     A partner to represent the business community – Chamber of 

Commerce. 
  

c)     A partner to represent the specialist transport organisations – Friends 
of the Earth. 
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d)     A partner to represent the user groups – Community Rail Partnership. 

  
6.     ANY OTHER BUSINESS 

  
Don Vincent raised his groups concerns regarding the planning application 
for the construction of a new Tesco store at their existing site, on the outskirts 
of Ryde. He was of the opinion that  the design should be amended so as to  
improve access by buses within the site  It was agreed that Steve Porter 
would write to the Planning Department expressing the groups concerns on 
this issue.   
  
Post Meeting Note:    
The plans were revised and subsequently approved in line with the 
comments and suggestions made by the bus group, QTP and Councillor I 
Ward. 
  

7.     DATE AND TIME OF NEXT MEETING 

  
The group were informed that further meeting dates would be circulated in 
their preferred format. 
  

 


